
 

 

 
 

19th October 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

A number of parents have contacted school regarding the Teenage booster 

vaccination which their daughter should have received in Year 9. 

I can happily say this vaccination will be taking place in school on Wednesday, 9 

December 2020. We currently have 110 outstanding forms which will need to be 

returned to school if you wish your daughter to have this vaccination. I would also 

ask you to return the vaccination consent form with the relevant DO NOT 

CONSENT section completed if you do not wish your daughter to receive this 

injection. This will avoid student services and the immunisation team unnecessarily 

contacting you before the vaccination date. 

I completely understand that the forms were sent out prior to the school closure and 

some may have been misplaced. If you would like a new form sent home with your 

daughter, please contact the medical room or form tutor and we can organise it. 

We will remind you nearer the date of what action needs to be taken by your 

daughter. 

If you have any questions regarding this vaccination then please contact the 

Immunisation Team on 01273 696011 ext 8100 

Kind regards 

Student Services Team 

 


